
Tallman Fire District 

PO Box 726 

Tallman, New York 10982 
 

 
NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Tallman Fire District, Town of Ramapo, County 

of Rockland, will be holding a public hearing on the proposed budget for the year 2025 on the 

15th of October at 6:00pm at 287 Route 59, Tallman NY. All persons interested thereon may 

attend and be heard. A copy of the draft budget is available at the Town of Ramapo Clerk's 

office and may be found on the town's website and signboard. 


